Village of Hanover Planning & Development Meeting

March 9, 2022

President Dave Molnar called the Village of Hanover Planning & Development Meeting to order at 5:30 pm.

ROLL CALL:

David Molnar- Present

John Morgan – Present

Kim Christian – Absent

Chris Felumlee - Present

Jeff Collins- Present

Additional People Present:

Sue Spaulding, Dave and Marthe Grohman, Beth Sliwowski, Doug Anders, Barb Chapman, Tina Harper, Jeff Hanger, Brian Snodgrass, Mike Korkonko, Duane Flowers, Dale Jennings, Mike McNicol, Rich Flowers, Melissa Hottinger, Mitch Flowers, Jim Lenner

The Minutes of the Feb 9, 2022 planning meeting and public hearing were reviewed. Being no further corrections or additions, a motion to accept the minutes was issued by Felumlee and 2nd by Morgan, All Ayes.

NEW BUSINESS:

• Comprehensive Plan- Neighborhood Strategies, Jim Lenner was present to kick off the Comprehensive Plan Update. The updating of our village comprehensive plan is necessary to be able to steer growth in a positive community driven direction and also will assist in funding opportunities for the village. Introductions where given and surveys were taken. Future committee meetings will be held the fourth Wednesday of each month at 6:45pm starting March 23, 2022 and will run through August. Updates from each meeting will be placed on the village website.

Morgan made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Felumlee All Ayes.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED:	
President David Molnar	Clerk Nicole D. Gieseler